
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

December 12, 2013 

Fire Department 
Bureau of Fire Prevention 
9 Metrotech Center 
Brooklyn, NY 11201-3857 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I’m pleased to recommend XXX for the C14 – Certificate of Fitness – Supervising 

Chemical Laboratories.  He/She has XXX year(s) of employment at New York City College of 

Technology and XXX year(s) of experience in the laboratory .  The applicant is of good character 

and is physically able to perform the functions required by the holder of the Certificate of Fitness. 

Additionally, this statement affirms that the office of Environmental Health and Safety has 

provided training in 3RCNY §10-01 and that the candidate is familiar with the fire protection and 

fire suppression systems in NYC College of Technology. 

NYC College of Technology is part of the City University of New York so we therefore 
request a fee waiver. 

Sincerely, 

Luis C. Venegas, MHS, CIH, CSP 
Environmental Health & Safety Officer 


